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Dear brothers and sisters,

On behalf of CITUB I am expressing our solidarity with demands of OPZZ
Teachers’ Union in their fight for decent wages and better working conditions.
Our colleagues are on strike defending their rights and fair demands.

We are with you in this time of struggle and are supporting all efforts to revive
bargaining process and social dialogue in Poland. Collective bargaining and
dialogue are the only way to achieve decent wages and decent working
conditions and to improve the living standard in our societies.

The education sector is one of the most important pillars in the society, and we
are standing with you in your fight and efforts to shape a better future not only
for our children but also for Europe as well.

Wishing you a decisive success in the fight for a better future of all teachers in
Poland, I remain

In solidarity

Plamen Dimitrov
President of CITUB



